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I was born on Kodiak Alaska and have lived in South Central Alaska since birth (come October 28th.) The

majority of my life I grew up in Alaska outside camping and enjoying the great Alaska outdoors. I served 5 years

in the Marine Corps and lived in multiple areas on the east coast. I was never comfortable living outside Alaska

due to the inability to readily access areas for outdoor activities to include; snow machining, motorized summer

riding, skiing, snowshoeing, hiking, and camping. There are vast tracks of Alaska where these actives are not

allowed and it saddens me to see that more areas could be denied the private use of any form of outside

recreation. It is my experience in Alaska that outdoor recreationalists are very well prepared and leave minimal

impacts on the environment. The ability of motorized access to quickly access those who are caught in

unfortunate events is imperative for the fast and effective recovery of injured outdoor enthusiast. The loss of

motorized terrain on the Kenai Peninsula in alternative C and D are unacceptable as these are readily accessible

for many who live in the area and are an attractive riding area for myself those who travel around the state

chasing good powder. I support alternative B and hope the Chugach National Forest listens to the voices of

Alaskans' who use these resources and not outside corporations who have never bothered to leave their offices

for fear of the outdoors.

 


